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HEADTEACHER’S HELLO 
Year 6 braved the wind and the rain on Tuesday to 
make their termly visit to Church, with Father David 
hosting them at St Philip and St James’s. I was 
incredibly proud to have received an email from Fr 
David after Year 6’s visit to him letting me know how 
impressed he was with the maturity and calibre of the 
questions, comments and observations offered by the 
children during their visit. Well done Year 6! 
 
Year 1 have also been out, with their Science and 
Geography Winter Walk to Heathfield Rec this morning 
and thank you to the parents who were able to 
accompany Miss McAvoy and the children. Miss 
McAvoy reported back that the children were really 
engaged in looking at all the signs that we are in the 
season of winter and what changes they might start to 
see as we move closer to spring. 
 
Unfortunately we still have parents choosing to park on 
the island outside the school at both drop off and pick 
up times, which makes it dangerous for other children 
and parents crossing the road and blocking the road for 
other drivers, Please can parents look to park safely 
and considerately for both our own school community 
and our neighbours. Thank you. 
 

Please be aware that the temperature is due to drop 
considerably next week, so please make sure your child 
has a warm coat plus gloves, scarf and hat if needed. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Corke 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 94.25 

Endurance 94.97 

Peace      91.67 

Forgiveness      97.24 

Reverence         95.53 

Service      97.78 

Justice   100.00 
 

 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Rian 

Endurance Mehrsa  

Peace      Olivia N 

Forgiveness      Ronan 

Reverence         Ayse 

Service      Amy 

Justice   Eliza 
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SCHOOL 
LIFE continued… 

 
 

CANCELLED YR 5 & YR 6 FOOTBALL 
CLUB ON WEDNESDAY 25TH JANUARY 
There will be no Football Club on Wednesday 25th 
Jan for Yrs 5 and 6 due to Parent Interviews 
happening that day. 
 
 

RECEPTION APPLICATIONS 2023 
The deadline to apply for a Reception place is Sunday 
15th January. 
 
Applications must be submitted online via 
eadmissions. 
Children born between 01.09.2018 and 31.08.2019 
can apply for a reception place for September 2023 
 
 

NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 

 
 
 

Thank you to those who answered our website survey 
last year. The answers provided were extremely 
valuable to us, helping us understanding what works 
well, where we can make improvements as well as 
new items you would like added to our school website. 
Your suggestions and feedback, along with our 
analytical data, were incorporated into conversations 
held with our development team. They are now 
working hard on building the new website. I look 
forward to releasing the updated version soon!  

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
TRIPS 

 
 
 

 

YEAR 1 TRIP - WINDSOR CASTLE  
Visiting Windsor Castle on Monday 6th February. Please 
remember to complete your payment and/or permission 
slip on the SCOPAY system ASAP. Packed lunch 
required for this trip. 
 
 

YEAR 2 TRIP - LONDON TRANSPORT 
MUSEUM 
Visiting the London Transport Museum on Tuesday 21st 
March. Please make your payment and complete the 
permission slip from your SCOPAY account by the 21st 
February.  
Packed lunch required for this trip.  
 
 

YEAR 3 TRIP - BRITISH MUSUEM  
Visiting the British Museum on Tuesday 21st March. 
Please make your payment and complete the permission 
slip from your SCOPAY account by the 1st March. 
Packed lunch required for this trip.  
 
 

YEAR 4 TRIP - HAMPTON COURT 
Visiting Hampton Court on Thursday 23rd February, an 
email will sent to you with details of this trip. Please 
make your payment and complete the permission slip 
from your SCOPAY account by the 2nd February. 
Packed lunch required for this trip. 
 
 

YEAR 5 - ISLE OF WIGHT 
Visiting the Isle of Wight on Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th 
May 2023. You can continue to make instalments via the 
SCOPAY System. The full balance is due by 1st  March 
2023.  
 
 

YEAR 6 - BOWLES 
Visiting Bowles Activity Centre in Sussex between 
Monday 26th June and Friday 30th June 2023. You can 
continue to make instalments via the SCOPAY System. 
The full balance is due by 3rd   March 2023.  
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ADVERTS & LOCAL 
EVENTS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL CARETAKER JOB ADVERT 
We are hiring a School Caretaker, if you know anyone 
who might be interested please share the job advert and 
invite them to apply here; 
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-caretaker-1299213  
 
 
 

EDUCATION WELLBEING SERVICE 
WEBINAR, UNDERSTANDING AND 
SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD’S SLEEP  
This workshop will cover some of the science, research 
and facts about childhood sleep for parents. It will then 
move on to talking about practical ways that you can 
support your child's sleep - including routines, step-by-
step approaches to supporting sleep, and guidance and 
resources.  
  
Monday 16th January 2023, 7.30-8.30pm 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-
childs-sleep-tickets-412916744097   

 
Tuesday 17th January 2023, 7.30-8.30pm  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-
childs-sleep-tickets-377796378137    
 
Monday 23rd January 2023, 1-2pm  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-
childs-sleep-tickets-412924206417  

 

 
 

JUNIOR SPORTS COURSES 
Book now for spring term starting in January. Courses 
include gymnastics, karate and judo. 
 
Available across our sports centres: Whitton Sports and 
Fitness Centre, Teddington Sports Centre and Shene 
Sports and Fitness Centre. 
 
Please call 020 3772 2999 to book or visit our website for 
more information. 
 
 
 

NEW ADULT PERSONAL SAFETY COURSE 
Sign up to the new course at Shene Sports and Fitness 
Centre with tuition from an experienced instructor. 
Sessions will include personal safety, improve social 
awareness, anticipate dangerous situations and 
information on personal belongings and property 
protection. 
 
The course will run on Thursdays 6.30- 7.30pm 
 
Call us on 020 3772 2999 for more information and to 
book your place click here.  
 

https://www.eteach.com/job/school-caretaker-1299213
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-412916744097
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-412916744097
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-377796378137
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-377796378137
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-412924206417
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-supporting-your-childs-sleep-tickets-412924206417
https://www.richmond.gov.uk/services/sports/sports_centres_junior_programmes
https://www.richmond.gov.uk/services/sports/our_sports_and_fitness_centres/shene_sports_and_fitness_centre/shene_sport_fitness_centre_adult_programme
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DIARY DATES 
 

 

 
 

 

16th January 

School Police Officer to Y2 

School Nurse to Y1 

17th January  Y5 St Philip and St James Church 

 
 

24th January  

 

Y4 St Philip and St James Church 

Parent Interviews from 2.30-5pm (virtual) 

School closing early at 2:15pm 

25th January  Y1 Class Assembly  

25th January Parent Interviews from 3.30-7.30pm (Hall) 

30th January School Nurse to Y3 

31st January  Y3 St Philip and St James Church 

 

6th February  

Y1 Windsor Castle packed lunch required  

School Police Officer to Y3 
 

13th February – 

17th February 

 

Half Term – School Closed 

 

21st February  School Nurse to Y5 

23rd February Y4 Hampton Court packed lunch required  

27th February School Police Officer to Y1 

1st March Y6 Class Assembly  

6th March YR to St Augustine’s Church 

16th March School Police Officer to Y6 
 

 

21st March 

 

Y2 London Transport Museum Trip  

packed lunch required 

Y3 British Museum Trip 

packed lunch required 

22nd March Y3 Class Assembly  

31st March Last day of Term – School closes 1:30pm 

3rd April –  

14th April  

 

Easter Holidays – School Closed 

17th April Children return to school  

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be reported to 
the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 


